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Please bear with me ladies....I have fractured my right 
shoulder and am very limited with what I can do at this 
time. 
 
Elections will be held at the March General Meeting on 
March 13th at 1:00 PM and at the Evening meeting on 
March 21 at 7:00 pm.  Results will be announced after 
the evening meeting.  Thanks to our Nominating 
Committee:  Eleanor DeBoo, Susan Casanova, Patricia 
Pollotta, Dorothy Dunn and Mickey Rosenkranz. 
 
At this time, Nominees are:   
 

 President, Katy Freitag & Marti McGreary 

 1st Vice President, Phyllis Mavrikis 

 2nd Vice President - open 

 3rd Vice President, Marie Ettinger 

 Recording Secretary - Bobbi Jo Bernstein 

 Corresponding Secretary/ social - open 

 Financial Secretary, Eleanor DeBoo 

 Treasurer - open 

 Auditor Director - Pam Militello & Mickey 

Rosenkrantz 

 Director-Evening Division - Denise Bogner & 

Claire Riccardi 

 
As you will note, several positions are still 
open.  Please ladies, step up to fill these positions. If 
you are interested in running for a position on the 
Board, please contact Eleanore De Boo (954-204-0398). 
 
Our sincere condolences to Denise on the sudden 
death of her husband.  Viewing is scheduled on 
Wednesday, March 21st from 4:00 - 7:00 pm at the 
Kraer Funeral Home on Hillsboro Blvd., Deerfield 
Beach. 
 
In memory of the tragedy that took place at the 
Marjorie Stoneman Douglas School,  we are awarding 
3 scholarships to students of the school.  Our prayers 
and well wishes to all the students and families for a 
speedy recovery 

 
                                 Mary McKenna, President 

 

 

Marti’s Building Updates Report 

 

The Landscape Volunteers, Pam Militello and Ellyse 

Plotkin, did a great job on 1st Saturday in 

February.  Hope more can come out and work on our 

Butterfly Garden and plantings the  First Saturday of 

every Month, 9am.   

 

The handicap bathroom floor got a good spring 

housecleaning. 
 

So much to do:  Working on proposals for sidewalks, 

railings, canopy, monument sign, and looking into 

blacktop and striping of parking lot. 
 

Rentals are good! Don’t forget to tell all your friends 

about using our club house for an event/meeting.  We 

really depend on these to meet our financial 

obligations, provide scholarships, and other donations 

to charities. 

Contact Marti:  954 421-4700 or 

martimcg@bellsouth.net 

 

 
 

 
 
 

March 
 

Margaret Hilton - 3/1 
Mary McKenna - 3/4 
Ellyce Plotkin - 3/6 

Patricia Pollata - 3/18 
Geri Szurma - 3/18 

Beverlee Horowitz - 3/23 
Sophia Deutsch – 3/25 

Janie Owens – 3/28 
 

mailto:martimcg@bellsouth.net


Our heartfelt condolences and sympathy 
to Woman’s Club Evening Division  

 

Director Denise Bogner whose 
husband Dan Bogner  

passed away suddenly.  
 

 
From the Historical Society: 

DAN BOGNER  
BOARD MEMBER AND VOLUNTEER 

  

After a brief illness, DAN BOGNER, Board Member 
and Volunteer, went to his Heavenly home on 
Friday, February 23....very suddenly and very 
unexpectedly. 
   
(Dan -- front row left --- holding congratulatory award certificate 

for work on the 1951 Seaboard Air Line Caboose restoration 
project.....taken at City Hall Commission Chambers)    
  

Dan could be called the "dad" ot the Historical 
Society's Butler House and Caboose 
renovation.  No matter the job or need, Dan was 
there to attend to every need....best of all, he was 
extremely talented and could do ANYTHING!    
  

Dan was also our "go to" man whenever there was a 
Society activity, from setting up tents and tables, 
schlepping ice, serving drinks, or taking care of all 
the everyday needs of the Society.  
  

His compassion and dedication to the restoration of 
the 1951 Seaboard Air Line Caboose is beyond 
measure.  Dan spent countless ours overseeing the 
relocation of the Caboose to its new home at DFB 
City Hall, then spendling all his free time rebuilding 
the interior of the Caboose for future viewing.    This 
was all done as a volunteer, even as his health was 
deteriorating.. 
  

He was the behind-the-scenes worker.....and did 
EVERYTHING that a homeowner needs to do to 
maintain the property....he did that with the Historic 
Butler House and the properties around the 
House.. Everything he did was with a profound love 
of and compassion for the Society!  
  

DAN WILL BE MISSED BEYOND WORDS!   

For our guest speaker at the 

day meeting, Tuesday, March 13th at 1:00 pm, we 

are having Ira Wecherman, President of the 

Friends of Deerfield 

 

Island Park, a non-porfit organization that he 

founded in 2015 to raise funds for projects on the 

island.  It is also for the public to gain awareness 

of the history of the island and to learn about its 

natural beauty. 

 

Our guest speaker for the evening meeting on 

March 21st at 7 pm will be Cynthia Drucker, 

President and Founder of Artists with Autism, a 

Deerfield Beach-based nonprofit organization that 

unites and empowers aspiring artists on the autism 

spectrum.  They have a permanent store at Festival 

Flea Market where these artists learn social skills 

as well as business skills. Cynthia will share her 

story and have artwork to display. 

 

 

 

 

LANDSCAPING 

FOR OUR CLUB 

HOUSE  Members 

will meet the 1
st
 

SATURDAY of 

each month at 9 am 

at the Club House to work on the 

landscaping.  Please bring gloves 

and tools to help keep our property 

looking GREAT. 
 
 

Pictures of Ellyce, Pam and myself working on 

Sat Feb 2
nd

 at the clubhouse.  They did the bulk of 

the work...I was only there for 2 hours.   



 

Ellyce trimmed all the bushes out front, now you 

can see the plants that were buried beneath the 

overgrowth! Just thought I’d share with you! 

 

Pauline DiNoto 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

WELCOME TO NEW MEMBERS 

Mellissa Armstrong 

Jackie Viegas 

 

Annual dues are $40 and payable by May 

1.  Please bring your checks (payable to 

Deerfield Beach Woman's Club) to the 

March or April general meetings.   

 

If you cannot attend these meetings, please 

mail your check to Eleanore De Boo at 253 

NW 42nd Way, Deerfield Beach 

FL  33442. 
 

 
 
 

 
MEMBERS – PLEASE PARK AT THE BACK OF THE 
TARGET PARKING LOT TO LEAVE SPACES 
AVAILABLE FOR PEOPLE ATTENDING THE EVENT. 
 
PLEASE PLAN TO HELP AT THE BOOTHS FROM 
3:00 TO 9:00 FOR TEAR DOWN – PLEASE GIVE AT 
LEAST 2 HOURS OF YOUR TIME.  Email Marie and 
let her know when you will be available to help. 
 
Contact member Marie Ettinger ladiem@aol.com  - 
917-903-8488. 
 

 
 

Daylight Savings 

  Time Begins 

         on 

    March 11 
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Carolyn is a member of our Club – call her for your real 

estate needs 

 

Jackie Castro is a Woman’s Club member – please contact 
her if you would like to try this:

 
 

 

This newsletter was a team effort, I finished 

what Denise started, as you can imagine, she 

was very busy.  All errors and omissions are my 

fault -  Bett 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


